
 

Wollombi Road Upgrade: Community Notice  
21 July 2025 

 
Upcoming temporary closure of O’Neill Street 

 

Work: As part of our planned nightworks, we will be installing safety barriers at 

the end of O’Neill Street on Monday between 7pm and 5am. Equipment 

will include hand tools, lighting towers, excavators and trucks.  

Why: Temporarily closing O’Neill Street will enable works including deep water 

main and stormwater works in the coming weeks. This will also allow for 

temporary resident parking for those who will lose access to their 

driveways during planned works. The night work is necessary to ensure 

safety of the public and minimise overall project impacts. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our Community Liaison 
Team by calling 1800 290 991 or by email at wollombiroadupgrade@symal.com.au. For 
more information on the project, visit the Council’s project website: 
cessnock.nsw.gov.au/WollombiRoad   

Zone 3 Temporary closure of O’Neill Street 

What you need to know: 

- From Monday 28 July, access to O’Neill Street at the intersection of Wollombi 

Road will be temporarily closed 

- Wangi St remains closed 

- All other streets remain open 
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